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2024 New Zealand Elliott 5.9 National Championships 
NOTICE TO COMPETITORS
CHANGE OF DATES

The dates for the 2024 Elliott 5.9 National Championships have been changed and racing will now take place on Thursday 14th, Friday 15th and Saturday 16th March.

Other relative dates are changed accordingly.
Sailing Instructions will be available on the website by 19th February.
Weighing, etc, must be completed by 13th March.
Standard Entry Fees will be accepted up to 7th March.




Dated 10th Jan 2024.
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